
MEMBERS TOUR OF THE MINNESOTA STATE CAPITOL  
Saturday, June 3, 2017, 10 A.M. and 12 noon, presentation on Capitol restoration at 11 A.M. 
 
The Cass Gilbert Society is offering a guided tour of the State Capitol to its members on 
Saturday, June 3. There will be a tour at 10 A.M. and a tour at 12 noon with a maximum of 25 
participants for each tour. Brian Pease, Site Manager for the Capitol will be the chief guide. At 
11 A.M. all tour participants will assemble in the L’Etoile du Nord Vault Room (https://fmd-
inquiry.state.mn.us/booking/spaces/capitol-l-etoile-du-nord-vault), the newly created meeting 
space in the basement, for a presentation on the Capitol restoration. Each tour will begin outside 
the Capitol Information and Tour Center, on the first floor, Room 126. 
 
Tour admission is free to Cass Gilbert Society members with paid dues for 2017: $25 per 
individual, $35 per household (2 persons). Guests and non-members are charged $15 each. 
For more information, to check on your membership status for 2017, and to make a tour 
reservation, contact Marjorie Pearson at marjorie.pearson48@gmail.com or by phone at 651-
271-6353. Dues and guest fees will be collected on the day of the tour, preferably by check. Dues 
only may also be paid through the GiveMn link on the website: 
http://cassgilbertsociety.org/cgs/donate.html. 
 


